
What's Happening?
Another large thank you to all who had a hand in making the open
house such a wonderful success. It was so moving to watch many
different groups of people working together for one cause. St.
Germaine pride was shining bright. I can't wait to see what Friday
and Saturday hold.
Friday we have the Hair a thon and the Men's Club's famous fish fry.
Saturday is our Open House from 11 AM - 1PM. Sunday Church,
Monday Modern Cone fundraiser 3:30-8pm.
Thank you all for sharing the information on their social media sites and with businesses in the
area, the community outpouring for us and our school is beyond compare. We are blessed to be
surrounded by so much love.

Spartan of the Week
This week's student is kindergartner Leif Block. Leif was nominated
by Mrs. Elwart.
Mrs. Elwart said that Leif is such a sweet student! He has such a
gentle soul. He is kind and helpful to everyone he meets. He does
an excellent job following classroom rules and directions. Leif
loves to learn and shows his best effort on his work. Keep up the
hard work!

Congratulations, Leif! We are proud of you! Thank you for being such a good role model to others.
Keep up the great work!
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March is Reading Month!
I am so very excited to start our March is Reading Month! One of my favorite times of the year! We
are super excited to have a unique opportunity to have several local artists coming to ST.
Germaine to share their books with us and to do different workshops with our own young authors!
Please see the attached flyers and I hope that you join us on March 6th for the event!

Pop of Indie Newsletter - St. Germaine.pdf
A fun event for the whole family, meet Authors, get autographs, buy books, attend a workshop!
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What do we do if there is inclement weather?
If a snow day is needed to be called you will receive an email from
me, it will likely be forwarded from the teachers, and it will be sent
out to all local news outlets. It will also be posted on our website
and the FaceBook page. it will NOT be on BLOOMZ. If you have not
noticed I still struggle to communicate on BLOOMZ with less than
half of the parents receiving the message.

Important Dates
2/23 Fish Fry and Hair a Thon 4:00-7:30PM
2/24 Open House 11am-1pm
2/26 Modern Cone fundraiser 3:30-8PM
3/1 Spirit Day

Enjoy your weekend with family!

Colleen Maciejewski

How To Reach Us

If you have questions please contact the office at 586-771-8090.
Email: cmaciejewski@stgermaine.org
Website: stgermaine.org
Location: 28250 Rockwood Street, St. Clair Shores, MI, USA
Phone: 586-771-8090
Facebook: facebook.com/St.GermaineCatholicSchool
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